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11th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Leavers 2025 - Yearbook 
 
This year, we are creating a yearbook for Year 11 which will be a great memento and something to look 
back at in years to come. This will feature student photos, class photos, teacher messages and much more. 
Students will be asked to consent to their images being used in the yearbook via a Microsoft form on their 
email. If you DO NOT want your child’s school photo to be featured in the yearbook, please let me know by 
email: fran.underdown@avonbourneacademy.org.uk  
 
Students will be given an opportunity to contribute to their yearbook with messages, quotes, photos and 
more. More information will follow soon.  
 
The yearbook is available to pre-order on ParentPay for £12.75 from Tuesday 18th February until Friday 4th 
April and the yearbooks will be delivered in June for leavers day.  
 
As a reminder, Prom tickets are on ParentPay and available to purchase for £27.  
 
You would also have received a letter about leavers hoodies, sent on 8th January, which are available to 
order through the details on the letter. There will only be one order; students will not be able to place 
orders after 06/05/2025 @ Midnight. 
 
To place an order, please visit the following website:  https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 
 
Our School Unique ID is: 26412YR11  
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Miss Underdown 
Pastoral Lead Year 11 
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